
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

  

KMHC X-Ray Clinic closed until further notice 

  

 Kahnawake – 7, Tsothohrha/December  2023) 
  
Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) regrets to advise 
clients and community members that, due to challenges with staffing, the X-Ray 
Clinic will be closed until further notice. 
  
KMHC continues to recruit additional Technologists to support the service. Clients 
will be redirected to neighboring services at this time. 
  
We greatly appreciate your patience and understanding.  
 


